Drumcree Parish Web Site

2012 International Eucharistic Congress

Meetings are being held throughout the archdiocese to prepare for the 2012 International Eucharistic Congress which will
take place in Dublin. An information evening will be held in this area on Thursday 28th October at 7.30 pm in the Meeting
Room, Church of St John the Baptist. This is an opportunity to deepen our appreciation of the great gift that is the
Eucharist. All are welcome to attend.

Official website of the 2012 International Eucharistic Congress
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